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Dear parents, 

We hope you and your family have had a nice half-term. This is just a reminder that this term children will get the opportunity to participate in football lessons as part of their outdoor PE lesson each week. We plan to run these lessons on our school field. 

Therefore, can we ask that children bring a pair of football boots or trainers to change into before their PE lesson. 

We also suggest a change of socks is provided to change into if they get wet. 

Shin pads can come into school too but these are not compulsory.

All items should be named and brought into school in a named boot bag or strong, plastic bag.

Please can your child bring their change of footwear and additional items in on both PE days this term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Saville & Mr Hobley


Jake Saville
Head of PE

Two Mile Ash
The High Street
Milton Keynes
MK8 8LH
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